
         
    

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
BY THE ORANGE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION

 
SUBJECT: Orange County Planning Commission consideration for recommendation of the Proposed Updated 
County of Orange Local California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Procedures Manual for Board’s approval. 
 
 DESCRIPTION: OC Planning Services proposes recommendation of approval of the revised updated Local 
CEQA Procedures Manual by the Board of Supervisors.  The revised Local CEQA Procedures Manual comprises 
an update to the County’s Local CEQA Procedures Manual approved by the Orange County Board of 
Supervisors on February 15, 2000.  The revised procedures are responsive to State adopted changes in CEQA 
statutes and the CEQA Guidelines (California Code of Regulations, Title 14, Section 15000, et seq.), which 
reflect recent interpretation of CEQA law by published court decisions, as well as through the legislative 
process and the regulatory rule-making process.  Additionally, the Manual is being updated addressing a major 
change, which provide for all CEQA appeals to be heard by the Board of Supervisors, the elected decision-
makers of the County, as is mandated by case law, etc.    
 
LOCATION:  Orange County unincorporated areas. 
 

APPLICANT: OC Planning Services 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENTATION:  the subject activity is not a project within the meaning of CEQA 
Guidelines Section 15378 is therefore not subject to review under CEQA. 
 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS:  Board of Supervisors approved the current Local CEQA Procedures Manual in February 
of 2000. 
 

MEETING DATE: April 23, 2014 
 

TIME:  1:30 P. M.  (Or as soon as possible thereafter) 
 

LOCATION: Planning Commission Meeting Room - 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd. Building 10 (10 Civic Center Plaza) 
at the Corner of Santa Ana Blvd. and Broadway in Santa Ana. See other side for Planning Commission Meeting 
Room location map. 
 
INVITATION TO BE HEARD: 
All persons either favoring or opposing this proposal with all supporting documents are invited to present their 
views at this Meeting.  It is requested that any written response be submitted to OC Planning Division prior to 
the meeting date.  If you challenge the action taken on this proposal in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public meeting described in this notice, or written 
correspondence delivered to the Orange County Public Works Department.   
 
For further information, call Chris Uzo-Diribe at (714) 667-8845; or e-mail: chris.uzodiribe@ocpw.ocgov.com 
or come to the Development Processing Center at the address indicated below. 

 
 

Orange County Public Works Department  
300 N. Flower Street  

Santa Ana, CA 92702-4048 
 

mailto:chris.uzodiribe@ocpw.ocgov.com


 

 
 
 

Public Meeting Location – County of Orange 

 

Project 
Site 


